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Senasica, through the General Directorate of Plant Health, offers you the 

follow-up of the phytosanitary diagnostic service, with the purpose of 

informing you about the status of the sample for its testing and analysis 

process in the official laboratories of the National Center of Phytosanitary 

Reference.  

This activity is part of an exercise that strengthens transparency and 

confidence in the services offered by Senasica, for the benefit of plant 

health, the country's agriculture and the different users of phytosanitary 

diagnostics.  

 Support for indicators A4.2.1 and C4.2 of the Results Indicator Matrix 

 Status of samples received 

 

https://www.gob.mx/senasica/documentos/soporte-de-los-indicadores-a4-2-1-y-c4-2-de-la-matriz-de-indicadores-de-resultados?state=published
https://www.gob.mx/senasica/documentos/seguimiento-de-muestras-para-diagnostico-fitosanitario?state=published

